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NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 
A CONTINUING CONTRACT FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING 

SERVICES 
RLI No. 19-005 

 
 

On September 19, 2019, the Town of Southwest Ranches received nine (9) responses to 
its Request for Letters of Interest (RLI) No. 19-005 relating to A Continuing Contract for 
Professional Engineering Services. In accordance with the RLI, the Town intends to award 
a contract to the most qualified Proposer (s) who agrees to provide the requisite 
professional services at compensation which the Town determines is fair, reasonable and 
competitive, and in accordance with the requirements of the RLI and the Town’s 
Procurement Code.  After reviewing the bids submitted, the Selection Committee found 
Kimely Horn and Associates, Inc.; Craven Thompson & Associates, Inc., Calvin Giordano 
& Associates, Inc. as the most qualified offerors. It is anticipated that the award 
recommendation and proposed contract will be considered on the November 21, 2019 
Town Council’s Agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommends an award to 
the following vendor:   
 Kimley Horn & Associates, Inc. 
 Craven Thompson & Associates, Inc. 
 Calvin Giordano & Associates, Inc. 
 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Website 
Posted on Onvia/DemandStar 
 
Posted:  October 17, 2019 


